
Good Afternoon, 
 
On behalf of Blue Cross and Blue Shield of New Mexico, we are formally submitting the below question 
to proposed SPA-20-0022. 
 

• Will such a facility have both Medicaid Provider Types or not?  221 IHS/638 and 313 FQHC? 
 
Best regards,  
 
Brenna Gaytan 
Government Relations Manager 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of New Mexico  
505-816-2211   brenna_j_gaytan@bcbsnm.com  
Check out our Social Responsibility Report - http://bcbsnm2017srr.com/ 
 
 

 
Disclaimer 
 
The information contained in this communication is confidential, private, proprietary, or otherwise 
privileged and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure, distribution 
or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify the sender immediately. 
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